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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

November 15, 2018 

 

 

Barbara Brekke 

1018 Jenks Ave 

St Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1018 Jenks Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Brekke: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 13, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, November 27, 2018 at 11:00 

a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discussed the garage.  The City structural engineer 

inspector will inspect the garage prior to the hearing.  I am attaching a copy of a House Calls 

brochure and you can look at resources in terms of housekeeping help.  Ms. Moermond also 

mentioned Brush with Kindness (Habitat for Humanity), 612-788-8169.  You may want to 

contact Rebuilding Together Twin Cities at 651-776-4273 first.  They work specifically with 

lower income seniors and do this size of project. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:   CE Supervisors 

 James Hoffman 
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